
a. Information and Dates 
 

On the Road to Junior High 
We know that the transition to the Junior High is a critical time in your child's life.  We 

strive to make it as easy as possible for both you and your child.  
 

Incoming Class of 2023 Dates 
Greenfield Intermediate School students will visit GCJHS during the school day. 

TBD 
 

Maxwell Intermediate School students will visit GCJHS during the school day. 
 TBD - usually the  

 
On the Road to Junior High Parent Night  

Incoming 7th graders are welcome to come with their parents. 
May 18th, 6:30PM at the Junior High 

 
 

a. Parent Night Powerpoint (Document “Parent Night On the Road to Junior 
High”) 

 


